
2023 
Olde English Festival of Bands 

Business Ads 
 

 
The band programs in York County have a long tradition of excellence!  For over 30 years the Rock 
Hill and Northwestern bands have teamed up to sponsor the Olde English Festival of Bands which 
attracts top performing bands from both North Carolina and South Carolina. 
 
This year approximately 1500 students from 20 bands will perform each bringing with them 
PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS, FAMILY, FRIENDS, AND OTHER SPECACTORS TO ROCK HILL 
DISTRICT 3 STADIUM! 
 
This presents a tremendous advertising opportunity for your company, and we would love for you to 
partner with the bands!  The bands at Rock Hill and Northwestern have become a great source of 
pride for students, teachers, district employees and the community.  The band program instills 
discipline, work ethic, music appreciation, fitness, camaraderie, and respect to all who are involved.  
 
We invite you to place an ad in our 2023 Olde English Festival of Bands Program!  Proceeds from this 
sponsorship support BOTH the Rock Hill and Northwestern band programs.  Both bands hosting the 
event are nonprofit, tax-exempt, publicly supported organizations under Section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS 
code and incorporated and registered in South Carolina. 
 
Submissions and payments will be accepted online this year.  All you need to do is scan the QR code 
below or visit the web link.  Once there complete the information, select your ad size, upload your 
artwork and pay.  The submission deadline is September 13th.  After this we cannot take any 
additional submissions as not to delay printing. 
 
We hope you will consider supporting the outstanding students of these two band programs! 
 
 
 
 
$50 – Horizontal Half Page Ad – 8” x 5” 
 
 

$75 – Full Page Ad – 8” x 10” 
 

All submissions, artwork and payments will be collected 
securely through an online portal.   
 
Scan the QR code to submit yours today!  
 
Or visit: https://tinyurl.com/OldeEnglishBusinessAds 


